
 
 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 
 
 
May 13, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Golfers: 
  
We hope that you and your families are doing well and staying safe during this 3rd wave of 
COVID-19 in Nova Scotia. Once again, a lot has transpired since we sent our initial 
communications in early February, but we are hopeful that with the rollout of the COVID 
vaccines and everyone “staying the blazes home” that we will once again overcome this wave 
and be able to enjoy a summer with lighter restrictions.   
  
We have been monitoring all the information issued by our Provincial government and the 
impact that the 3rd wave has been having on our business community, individuals, 
and overall community.   
 
Considering the current restrictions of no travel outside your community and reduced gathering 
limits to your immediate family until May 31, 2021, combined with the uncertainly of what will 
happen after this date, we have made the decision to reschedule the 2021 Summer Street 
Scramble into the fall and have confirmed the date of Friday, September 24th, 2021. 
  
Although difficult, this decision was made to provide sufficient notice to all team members, 
sponsors, volunteers and of course the Abercrombie Golf and Country Club.  We hope that this 
new date will work with your schedule and that you will still be able to participate in 
September. 
  
We are committed to hosting this event in September and will continue planning a fun filled 
day for all participants and will provide updates throughout the summer months.  Please note 
that the theme will continue as “Beach Party”.     
  
If you do require additional information, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Paula Irving 
at paula@summerstreet.ca or 902-759-4780.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
  
Barry Hamilton   Kent Murray   
Co-Chair    Co-Chair 


